
 

 
 
 
 
                                           
 
 

 
14th May 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 

Year 1 Drumming Concert - 21st May 2025 
 
The Year 1 Djembe drumming concert will take place on Wednesday 21st May 2025 at 
Grange Infant School.  
 
Please arrive at the school at 10:10am and enter through the school’s main office 
entrance. The entrance will close at 10:20am, when the concert starts. Please be on time, as 
late arrivals can disrupt the children. If you are driving, please park respectfully in the local 
area. 
 
Due to logistics and the number of drums available to us, the performance will consist of the 
classes taking turns to play a selection of the songs they have learned. 
 
Due to health and safety, we ask that only one or two parents/carers attend, per child. 
 
The performance will finish at around 10:50am, at which point you can leave the school via 
the school’s main office entrance where you first arrived. 
 
We hope you can come and join us for some lovely music and to see how much progress 
your child has made. 
 
Kind regards 
 
The Year 1 team 
        


